
 

   

                                                                                                                       

         28th November 2019 

Dear Global Compact Reporting Team, 

RE: GRACE LETTER-2019 COMMUNICATION ON PROGRESS (COP) 

We acknowledge that one of the key requirements for participating in the UN Global Compact is the 

annual preparation and posting of the Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO 

statement of continued support for the continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description 

of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 

outcomes or expected outcomes.    

We are requesting for an extension of the deadline for submitting the Communication on Progress 

(COP) by 90 days. 

The reason for the request above is, we have been undergoing restructuring as a company with the 

aim of diversifying. This is in response to challenging times in the country’s economy that has gravely 

affected the industry we operate in that has deemed it necessary for us to reinvent ourselves.  

This being the first time we find ourselves in this situation where we are late to submit our COP, we 

humbly request for favourable consideration.  

Kind regards, 

 

Sharon Thuku 

Director 

Ends International Co. Ltd  

 

 

 

 

 

Madonna House 2nd Floor, 

Westlands Road 

P.O BOX 61150-00200 Nairobi, 

Kenya Tel: +254714727661 

Email: 

endsinternational@gmail.com  

info@endsinternational.co.ke 
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